
Nagasaki University Biomedical Sciences Doctoral Leadership Program 
school briefing session will be held in Tokyo on November 2nd. 

 
 
Nagasaki University Graduate School of Biomedical Sciences has initiated a new 
program entitled “Program for Nurturing Global Leaders in Tropical and Emerging 
Communicable Diseases” (http://www.tecd.prj.nagasaki-u.ac.jp/en/) in April 2013. This 
program aims to train the next generation of global leaders in tropical and emerging 
communicable disease control. We provide young professionals with the knowledge and 
skills necessary to manage and combat disease. All lectures are conducted in English 
and overseas training is required. Scholarships are available so that students can focus 
exclusively on their studies. We look forward to your participation. 
 
Date and time: November 2nd (Sat) 1:00-3:00 PM  
Venue: Nihonbashi Plaza Building 3rd Floor, Meeting Room 3  
(2-3-4 Nihonbashi Chuo Ward, Tokyo) 
Participants need to register their name, current department or job by email or FAX by 
October 20th. 
 
Leading Program Support Office  
Email:  lead_jimu@ml.nagasaki-u.ac.jp 
Tel:     095-819-7161 
Fax:    095-819-7168 
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